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New Devices Section  Genesimotors corperation

February 23, 2005

Mr. Kemal Rusen Ozcelik
Inonu Caddesi No: 20/1
Gungoren, Istanbul
Turkey

N. D. File #273554

Dear Mr. Ozeelik:

The New Devices Section received your correspondence to General Motors Corporation on
January 28, 2005,

The terms under which we consider unsolicited ideas and suggestions are described in the
enclosed booklet. Ifafier reading the Bookict you wish Generl

proposal. will be ncessary o complete ubmi
form and return it with detals of your s ¥ afte receipt ofa completed fom
and disclosure will we infom you of any interast General Motors may have.

We appreciate your inerest in General Motors.

Sincerely,
s ©
Acting Direstor
GM New Devices Section 4
TSt
enclosure
bookler .




